
From: ROBINSON, Michelle On Behalf Of Chambers - Kovacic DP 

Sent: Monday, 7 August 2017 9:07 AM 
To: 'Matthew Chesher'; 'Seamus Burke'; 'Steve.Forster@minterellison.com' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/300 - Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award - TOIL 

 
Dear Parties 
 
The Deputy President is content to reschedule the listing to another day this week. Kindly confirm a 
date and time suitable for all from the below: 
 

 Wednesday, 9 August at 2pm; 

 Thursday, 10 August at 2pm; or 

 Friday, 11 August at 2pm. 
 

If no response is received by close of business today, the matter will be relisted at the Commissions 
discretion.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Michelle Robinson 
Associate to Deputy President Kovacic 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Telephone:(02) 6152 2911 
Facsimile: (02) 6247 9774 
Email: chambers.kovacic.dp@fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Matthew Chesher [mailto:matthew.chesher@meaa.org]  

Sent: Monday, 7 August 2017 8:28 AM 
To: Seamus Burke 

Cc: Chambers - Kovacic DP; Steve.Forster@minterellison.com 
Subject: Re: AM2014/300 - Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award - TOIL 

 
Dear Associate, I'm terribly sorry but I committed to today's conference before checking that 
I have a MEAA board meeting starting at 1pm. I am not able to miss these meetings.  
 
Can the conference please be rescheduled?  
 
Again, my apologies.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Matthew Chesher  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On 4 Aug 2017, at 2:18 pm, Seamus Burke <seamus@lbclawyers.com.au> wrote: 

Dear Associate, 
 
I will participate for Commercial Radio. My phone no is 0240401000.  
 
Kind regards, 
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Seamus  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On 4 Aug 2017, at 12:13 pm, Chambers - Kovacic DP <Chambers.Kovacic.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
wrote: 

Dear Parties 
 
Deputy President Kovacic will convene a telephone conference on Monday, 7 August 2017 at 
2pm (AEST) regarding the Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award. 
 
A Notice of Listing was issued on the Commissions’ website on Wednesday, 2 August 2017. 
Please advise of your telephone numbers if you wish to participate. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Michelle Robinson 
Associate to Deputy President Kovacic 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Telephone:(02) 6152 2911 
Facsimile: (02) 6247 9774 
Email: chambers.kovacic.dp@fwc.gov.au 
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